

Welcome to our prospective Year 12s!





Welcome to Ravens Wood School!

You have completed the first two stages of your induction into Ravens Wood School Sixth Form and we hope that you have gained a detailed understanding of what it will be like in Year 12. The final stage of your induction process, other than enrolling on the 22^{nd} August, is the pre-course task. You will have been given these during Induction or Bridging and completion of these is a requirement of joining RWS Sixth Form. If you didn't collect this, or were unable to attend, they are on the website under the 'Post 16' tab. Please can you also take a moment to complete our Induction and Bridging feedback form; just scan the QR code below to access it or click this link.

Some of you will already know Miss Burgess, but she is joining the Sixth Form team as the new Deputy Director of KS5. Miss Burgess is a Drama teacher and some of you may have had the pleasure of taking one of her Theatre Studies Induction or Bridging lessons. I know that Miss Burgess is very excited to work closely with you all as you continue your studies at Ravens Wood School.

If you have any questions that haven't been answered please contact us at sixthform@rws.uk.net

Mr McCartney and Ms Hollingsworth





Key Dates:

- Thursday 22nd August GCSE results day
- Internal students can enrol from 8.30am – 11am
- External students can enrol from 12pm – 3:30pm.
- First day of term for Year 12 students is Tuesday 3rd September

Pre-course tasks:

During the induction lessons and bridging sessions, subject teachers should have handed out the pre-course tasks for you to complete over the summer. These are a requirement and you need to bring the completed packs to your first day at Sixth Form, ready to hand in.

If you change course or misplaced your copy, electronic versions are available on our website under the 'Post 16' tab. Pre-Course Tasks - Ravens Wood School



Induction and Bridging Feedback 2024



Or click this link

